
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to our Safeguarding Newsletter for Parents 

This newsletter is designed to enable us to share information with you about the many ways in which 

we support our children and families to keep safe.  

This half term our focus is ‘Stranger Danger’. We will also provide information about who you can 

speak to about Child Protection and Safeguarding in School.  

 

Our Special Visitors 

During the last week of the Summer 1 Term PCSO Isla and PSCO Brad came to our 

school to speak to us about Stranger Danger. 

They worked with every year group from Nursery to Year 2 to help us think and learn 

about how to stay safe when we are out in the community and online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter contains the key messages that were shared with the children. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do we know our online friends?  

It is always important to remember that our online 

friends may not always be who they say they are. 

 

They may use a fake name or date of birth to 

make them seem appear the same age as you. 

 

They may change their location to make it seem 

like they live close to you. 

 

They may use avatars so you don’t know what 

they look like. 

 

They may try and encourage you to share personal 

information with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is personal information? 

Personal information is information that identifies 

you, some examples are: 

Your date of birth 

Your address 

Your phone number 

Photographs of you 

The school you go to 

 

 

 

If anyone asks you for any of this information 

when you are playing a game online, DO NOT 

share it with them.  

 

Safety tips for playing games online 

 

Never accept friend requests from people 

that you don’t know. 

Never use a webcam or live streaming app 

with people that you have met online. 

Never share photographs of yourself. 

Never share personal information. 

Never meet up with someone that you have 

only spoken to online.  

 

 

 

 

Where to find support 

If something doesn’t feel right or you see 

something that upsets you, you must ask for help. 

                         

Tell a trusted adult 

 

Talk to the police 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Who can you speak to? 

If anyone feels concerned about the safety of a child, they should act on their concern immediately.  

Parents and carers can speak to or email the safeguarding team to make an enquiry, to ask for help or to 

share information 

safeguarding@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk 

Parents and carers can ring Derby Children’s Social Care directly to report their concerns first hand 

01332 641172  

(Out of hours Careline 01332 786968) 

Parents and carers can use the NSPCC helpline 

0808 800 5000 

Our Safeguarding Team 

 

Mrs Diffin 
Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Howett 
Deputy Headteacher and Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Asghar 
Assistant Headteacher and Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Vincett 
Inclusion Leader and Safeguarding Champion 

Mrs Leadbeater 
Learning Mentor and Safeguarding, Attendance 

and Behaviour Champion 

Mrs Dearie 
Learning Mentor and Safeguarding, Behaviour 

Champion 

Mrs Carter 
Safeguarding Lead Teacher 

Mrs Roberts 
Breakfast and After School Club Safeguarding 

Champion 
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